
Invitation 

(Annual General Meeting of ACPC) 

 

 The Annual General Meeting of ACPC will be held 

on 28 Nov 2016 at Bongaigaon College, Bongaigaon 

from 9 AM onwards. You are hereby requested to 

attend the same. Your active support and cooperation 

will certainly make the meeting a grand success.  

 Please forward the message to other members of 

ACPC and surf the ACPC website for details.  

 

Regards,  

 

Dr. B. K. Das, President ACPC,  

Dr. S. N. Barman  

General Secretary, ACPC. 


